
The Secretary 

Legislative Council Select Committee – Greater Hobart Traffic Congestion 

By email: ght@parliament.tas.gov.au 

Dear Secretary 

Thank you for inviting submissions on traffic congestion in greater Hobart. 

I would like to request the following: 

• Could the committee please investigate the viability of a ferry service that may depart from
an area such as near the Police Academy in Oakdowns into the city during peak hours as a
measure to take bulk cars off the road, while potentially providing the space for commuters
to “park and ride” or link up with existing bus services.

Thank you for your consideration of my submission. I am available to discuss this further via email 
lukeedmundsCCC@gmail.com or phone 0499 990 232 

Regards 

Luke Edmunds 

Alderman 

Clarence City Council 
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